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Dorothy Bodnar, President of the Georgetown and
District Memorial Hospital Volunteer Association is
pleased to present a cheque for $37,000 towards the pur-
chase of hospital equipment, to Connell Smith, chair of
the hospital’s board of directors. photo submitted

By Bev Goss
Special to HHTW

Of course the pictured
event is not news? But it
serves as a reminder that the
Georgetown and District
Memorial Hospital Volunteer
Association donated a record
$37,000 to the hospital this
past spring, a result of many
hours of hard work. This has
filled us with joy and
inspired us to better in
1993/94. Thanks to all our
volunteers and to the people
in our community who sup-
port us in so many ways.

Two of our chairpersons
have stepped down after
many years of hard work and
dedication. Lena Johnston

and Vi Haines were responsi-
ble for the Hospital Gift
Shops and Fund Raising,
respectively. They have per-
formed these gigantic tasks
with dedication and faithful-
ness and we thank them for
that. Both Vi and Lena are
provincial Life Members of
HAAO (Hospital Auxiliaries
Association of Ontario) and
have been Citizens of the
Year in Georgetown. Lena is
now the Bennett Centre Gift
Shop representative and Vi is
working on Program and
Social. Thanks also to Inez
Crichton and Ruth Kavanagh
who are taking on these
responsibilities.

We are in need of volun-
teers to work in the Gift Shop

Volunteers sought vby association

at our Visitor’s Information
desk in the lobby or fund
raising. Please call Betty at
877-3866 if you can help out.

Look for: Poinsettia Sale -
Until Oct. 15, Anna Ewen
will be taking orders for Dec.
2 pickup. Her telephone
number is 877-4477,

Country and Western
Dance - with Marion’s
Country Band, Oct. 16 at the
Georgetown Legion Hall,
Mill St. For tickets, call Ev at
877-8204 or Ruth at 877-
7970 after Oct. 1;

Our General Meeting is
Oct.13 in the Activity Room.
New members welcome!
There will be a speaker and
refreshments after the meet-
ing.
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THE ‘'93s MIUST GO.

THERE’S NEVER BEEN A

BETTER TIME TO BUY A MAZDA!

BONUS NO CHARGE

5-YEAR, 100,000 km
BUMPER-TO-BUMPER EXTENDED WARRANTY

Your Toronto Area Mazda Dealers MUST clear
out the ‘93s, so come in and see your local dealer to get

your best Mazda deal of the year.

Right now we're offering a bonus 5-year, 100,000
km bumper-to-bumper extended warranty at no extra
charge on any new ‘93 Mazda. That's worry-free

Miatas, MPVs and lots more.
But the ‘93s are going fast, so hurry in and see

your local Toronto Area Mazda Dealer for a test-drive.

driving for 5 years! Take advantage of great, low
prices on all models, including 323s, Protegeés,

PLUS GET ALL
FACTORY-TO-DEALER
INCENTIVES.

on getting Halton Hills
This Week to press, we
apologize for being unable
to provide coverage of
Thursday evening’s Meet
the Candidates meeting at
McKenzie-Smith School in
Acton in our weekend edi-
tion, '

However, our next edi-
tion will provide full cov-
erage, including pho-

tographs and insights.

Turner
meets
local pols

By Oksana Buhel

Acton development was
scrutinized once again, this
time by Halton Regional
Councillors and Halton-Peel
M.P. Garth Turner.

A meeting was held
Tuesday morning at Turner’s
Guelph St. constituency
office, to “talk about the con-
cerns of Acton and establish
a good working relation-
ship,” explained local and
regional councillor Marilyn
Serjeantson.

In attendance were local
and regional councillors Bill
Robson and Rick Bonnette,
Acton councillor Norm
Elliott, regional chair Peter
Pomeroy, regional chief
administrative officer John
Burke and Town administra-
tor Ray King.

Serjeantson added what
everyone was trying to work
out was how to accomplish
both a fish habitat study and
waste water treatment plant
audit as cost-effectively and
speedily as possible. “We all
want to get the best thing for
our buck,” Serjeantson said.

Asked if any regional
councillors responded to
Turner’s Sept. 13 allegation
that regional councillors are
using the Fisheries Act as an
excuse, Serjeantson respond-
ed ,”that wasn’t what the
meeting was about. It’s all
water under the bridge now.”

(Under the Act, individuals
can be held personally liable
for the increase of deleterious
substances in Black Creek or

Fairy Lake.)
“I think the meeting went
very  well,” insisted

Serjeantson. “We laid the
groundwork to get things
done.”

LOTTERY

courtesy of

Offer applies to new 1993 Mazda vehicles purchased and delivered from participating d
year. 100.000 km comprehensive. no deductable \ vided through Mazda Ad
with current factory-to-dealer incentives. Limited supply and stoc

S stock from September 22. 1993 for a limited time No-charge five
ection program plan #GCB600. This offer can only be combined
may vary by dealership. See dealer for details

Convenience
.Stores

10 Mountainview S. 877-9741

ACHILLES MOTORS LD,
19 853.0200 357 Queen St. East, Acton (416) 453'8965 5 ncsf:i;{;aif

Early Bird 08 25 28 34

RESULTS UNOFFICIAL
Call 870-9134 (Lotto 6/49) or 870-9135

— MAKING YOU FEEL JUST RIGHT




